
Beth Erwin - CMO BLAST:  Fit Testing for Clinicians Requiring Small N-95 Masks for One Size Fits All N-95

From: Tucker, Amy (Heidi Chapman)
To: Tucker, Amy
Date: 4/3/2020 1:45 PM
Subject: CMO BLAST:  Fit Testing for Clinicians Requiring Small N-95 Masks for One Size Fits All N-95
Cc: Page, Nancy;  Suits, Paul
Bc: Beth Erwin

Message sent on behalf of Jarrod Bagatell, Medical Director of Employee Health...

We are critically short on small N-95 masks, so we are asking those who fitted small with a "one size fits all" 3M product.

Locations and times for mask fit testing:

• Week of April 6th:  Monday - Friday, 6:00 am - 10:00 am or 2:00 pm - 6:00 pm, University Hospital 6E
• Employee / Student Health Office:  Monday - Friday, 8:00 am - 4:00 pm, by appointment only.  Please call 

Employee / Student Health at 315-464-4260 to schedule an appointment.

Please be mindful of maintaining social distancing at hospital fit testing locations.  If there is a high walk-in volume at 
the hospital site, you may be asked to return at another time or to contact Employee / Student Health to schedule an 
appointment at the Health Office.

Your attention and patience regarding this matter is appreciated.

Thank you.

Amy Tucker, MD, MHCM
Chief Medical Officer
Associate Dean for Clinical Affairs
VP for Ambulatory Services & Population Health
Admin:  Heidi Chapman
315-464-4255
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